
 
TO: Christian County Board of Education 
 
FROM: Melanie A. Barrett, Director of Pupil Personnel 
 
DATE: December 21, 2023   
 
RE: Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary School Closure  
 
The Christian County Board of Education is requested to review and approve Martin 
Luther King Jr. Elementary School closure at the end of the 2023-2024 school year.  
 


